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 KIWANIS MEETING OF May 2, 2022 
  

 
 
The following six members attended Monday's meeting: Maria, Ann, Anne, Bob F, Ben W, and Bob R. All 
enjoyed a Salmon and Chicken dinner with a Chocolate Mousse for dessert. Maria led the meeting and said 
the prayer. We sang the Packer fight song. 
 
Our next meeting will be on Tuesday May 31st at the Brown County Reforestation Park. We will host the 
Nicolet 3rd grade students to a picnic and trip to the zoo. We expect 75 students plus 10 adults including 
teaches. Six members of the UWGB Circle K Club will also be attending. The buses with the children are 
expected to arrive at 10:45. We are asking members to be there at 10:15 to help set up for the picnic which 
we will began serving at 10:45. The trip to the zoo will follow lunch. 
 
The Scholarship committee decided to award a total of five scholarships this year and will be finalizing the 
selection of winners this week.  A Scholarship award luncheon will be held on Monday, June 27th at noon. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 


